NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP
 Happy New Year to all

We start 2019 with ambition and determination to get our Neighbourhood Plan at least to the Referendum stage, before we say Happy New Year again….! But you cannot leave it all to us, as we need your views to create a good evidence base. It really does matter.

We hope you have seen the colourful posters around the Parish announcing the Consultation Morning for Parishioners. Please be sure to come along on Saturday January 26th for a Coffee Morning in the Pavilion (10.30 – 12.30), where you will be able to find out more about the work we have been doing. If you can’t make it to the Coffee Morning, you will soon find the material available on our website, and the Steering Group may find another opportunity to present the information again in the near future, so watch for any news of that.

You will probably have viewed the full list and map of land known to be available for development on our website (www.seendparishplan.org). Information about the first stage of site assessment, which we have been working on with the CLT group, will be available on 26th January, and there you will have an opportunity to discuss it with ourselves and our Consultants, Place Studio. 

As you consider the information on site assessment, please remember to think about it in relation to the whole Parish, not just whether any potential development might affect you personally.

There will be more information available about the work we have been doing on Character and Design, Community Facilities, Valued Views and Local Heritage, and we will ask you to contribute to that if you think of anything we failed to include. The results from the survey of your views on Local Green Spaces will also be available. 

Please do not miss this chance see our progress, ask questions and to give your views on your Neighbourhood Plan.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All are welcome at the monthly open meetings. The next Committee Meeting will be Thursday 28th March at 7.30pm. in the Kennet Room. (Some members of the SG meet again between these open meetings to progress the background work, together with our Consultants).

With good wishes and all the best for 2019,

                                           Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 
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